
 
From: communications@cityofgreen.org [mailto:communications@cityofgreen.org]  
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 11:06 AM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: From the General Contact Us Form 
 
First Name: VICKI 
Direct my comments to: City Council 
What can we do for you?: I have submitted this e-mail / comment to the Highway Department: 
 
We have resided in Green for 38 years. Our snow removal service has always been excellent, and we 
have never filed a complaint. However, today's lack of service is not acceptable. We live at 1380 Gray 
Fox Drive. The street at this point is a very long hill/incline. Lack of snow removal makes our street very 
difficult to travel. It would seem that although this is a residential street, the incline would make it some 
type of priority. In the past, that was the case. We have never experienced no snow removal like we 
have today. Is there some reason for the poor / lack of service? 
Last Name: PIERSOL 
Email Address: PIERSOLS@AOL.COM 
Phone Number: 3308057478 
URL: https://www.cityofgreen.org/contact-us 
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